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28th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parental Consultations 
 
As you know, Health and Safety continues to be our biggest priority at this time as we continue to 
follow all guidelines and risk assessments in place to ensure that we are providing the safest 
possible learning environment for our pupils and staff. Unfortunately, this also means that we are 
having to make some changes to our calendar of school events and consider alternative methods 
of working.  
 
Our Parental Consultations are normally held at this time and this is a great opportunity for 
teachers to share the progress that pupils are making across the curriculum. As we are unable to 
hold these this term, staff are currently putting together a short summary of progress that you will 
be able to access through your child's Online Learning Journal. This will be available on Friday 23rd 
of October.  
 
While we know that this doesn't replace the valuable face-to-face discussion normally held, we 
hope that it provides you with some up-to-date information about how your child has settled back 
into school and about their progress and achievement to date. Pupils will also bring home a copy 
of their 'Looking Back, Looking Forward' sheet which they will have completed as part of a learning 
conversation to further support this. 
 
As always, if you have any concerns or questions relating to your child and their learning and/or 
wellbeing, please contact the school office, where you child's teacher will be happy to contact you 
regarding this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs L Findlay 
Head Teacher 
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